
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools  
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSS THE BOARD INTEREST IN COMPLETEING THE LETTER OF 

INTEREST FOR THE LONE STAR GOVERNANCE EXEMPLAR COHORT 
 
DATE: August 7, 2018  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Board needs to discuss whether they would like to complete and send the Letter of 
Interest for the Lone Star Governance Exemplar Cohort.  The Letter of Interest is due to the 
Texas Education Agency by 6:00 p.m. on August 31, 2018.   
  
 
  
 
 
 ******************** 
 
                                                No specific action required. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe 
Superintendent of Schools 


